
Board Briefs
October 2023

The UUCVH Board of Directors met on
October 22, 2023. It was reported that
the finances were in good condition and
that the finance committee was still
consulting with the Committee Chairs to
revise the current year’s budget. It was
agreed that the Finance Committee be
delegated to select a replacement
bookkeeper along with an appropriate
computer-accounting program. The
Bylaws-Revision committee is still at
work. It was announced that the meal
preparation for Ascencia will be
discontinued at the end of December
due to lack of volunteers. It was agreed
that support for the holiday projects of
Making it Happen would be by individual
congregants who choose to do so. It
was agreed that one
congregant-recommended addition to
the Covenant of Right Relations be
“asking for permission for posting
photographs of congregants.” The
Aesthetics Committee has agreed to
arrange an Envisioning Meeting with the
Congregation.

Florence Chase, Board Secretary


